
 

Just time to squeeze in one more newsletter before half term.  This is a very busy week 

in school so a good opportunity to share some updates so that you don’t miss anything 

important.  

You are Invited! 

Children are always very proud to show their work to parents and visitors so please come in 

to school on Wednesday 18th October (3.20pm) for ‘Book Look’ (1) and see how hard your 

child has been working.  You will get to see the work they have completed in their exercise 

books and also their homework which will be on display in various locations in the school, 

including the hall. It would be a great opportunity for parents to see how others have ap-

proached the new homework arrangement. The homework projects have all been unique 

and different and we have been astonished by the level of enthusiasm the children and 

their families have shown. The new regime really supports our vision to offer a curriculum  

that allows children to make choices and be more adventurous and driven in their personal 

learning.  

There will be a series of 6 ‘Book Looks’ this year so please come and join us at the very start 

of this journey; Book Look 1! 

The invite isn’t just for Mums and Dads.  Why not ask Grandparents and other relatives 

along too.  

Class 1 have been busy! 

The school has planned for various entrepreneurial 

events this year for all the children .  Class 1 will be hold-

ing their event after school on Friday in their courtyard.  

We hope that all Class 1 parents (and maybe more) will 

come and see what they have been doing and what they 

have learnt. 

FRS CAKE SALE 

On the playground after school on 

Friday.  Please send in all donations 

to sell in the morning (Friday) or give 

to an FRS member on 

the day. 
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There is a Sunflow-

er in my Supper’ 

will be performed 

by Class 3 on  Tues-

day 17th October 

at 2pm and 5pm. 

Tickets are availa-

ble from the school 

office. 

 Parent Support 

We were thrilled with the amount of parents who offed to help the school last term.   Mrs Salsbury and 

Mrs Ballantyne kindly attended the preparation meeting for hearing readers.  They will start after half 

term getting to know their group and hearing them read.  Mrs Barlow has also visited the school and has 

started to plan potential ways to raise extra funds for exciting projects that will enhance school provi-

sion.  

For the parents who wanted to help with display I have your first assignment!  

Please could you come into school on Wednesday at 2.00pm and help set up the 

hall with all the homework projects that we would like displayed for Book Look 1.   

                                                  Thank you! 

Parent Governor 

Thank you for voting.  The parent who has been elected is  Mrs Cunningham.  It was ex-

tremely close and we were thrilled to see so much interest in the role.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone is invited to bring in a carved, decorat-

ed, remodelled pumpkin/s and place it on show 

in the courtyard.   All pumpkins may go home on 

Friday 20th October at home time. Don’t leave 

them behind! 

 Hearing Readers in Class 2 

In the late spring (after the budget cuts) we did forewarn parents about the financial cuts having impact 

on hearing readers and we know that has been a frustration to many of you.  We have been working 

hard to establish a team of parents who will now help attend to readers and book changes at least 

weekly (more often for some) .We are also introducing ‘Spot Checks’ for the children in Class 2 (and oth-

er classes in time) to ensure parents are clear about the level the children are reading at and which as-

pects of reading need to be better.  The spot checks will be recorded in the reading record book and the 

guidance for interpreting the checks will be on the website, under a new tab ‘Reading’ (within the Cur-

riculum Tab). This is only the first phase of the improvements we are planning and there will be a de-

tailed guidance leaflet for parents published after half term.  
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Meet The Class Ambassadors 

Last week we had a meeting with the Class Ambassadors and I would like to introduce you to them and 
outline their role.  

 

 

 

 

 

The aim of the Class Ambassadors (CAΩs) is to offer an effective communication channel between par-
ents and teachers that secure positive outcomes for all.  We hope it will compliment, enhance and ex-
tend our existing lines of communication. Each class has their own CA, who stays in post for a full aca-
demic year.  

CA Allocations: 

Class 1            Mrs Seymour 

Class 2            Mrs Hall 

Class 3            Mrs Montgomery 

Class 4            Mrs Cross 

Class 5            Mrs Armiger 

Protocols and Expectations 

Initially, you will receive a letter from your CA.  This will be a letter of introduction and an invite to join a 
private texting group to allow your CA to share updates, information and address questions.  The CAΩs 
will then meet the class teachers and discuss the term ahead. The role will probably change and develop 
in time as this is a new venture but, so far we have the following as an outline guide: 

CAΩs will: 

¶ Promote what your childΩs class are doing 

¶ Have a strong presence in the playground and at school events 

¶ Promote the overall school achievement data/outcomes (the bigger picture) 

¶ Answer parentΩs questions about class routines 

¶ Help parents with the new homework expectations 

¶ Be a link to other groups (FRS/School Council) 

¶ Be an advocate of the school website and confidently direct parents to it 

¶ Bring global concerns that are worrying parents to the attention of the teacher 

¶ Fully respect that confidentiality about our staff, students and their families is paramount 

¶ Report any health and safety or safeguarding concerns immediately to the Headteacher 

CAΩs cannot: 

¶ Become overly involved with any one particular child  

¶ Enter into discussions with parents about individual children (their learning/attainment or behaviour)     
or members of staff. 

hōǾƛƻǳǎƭȅΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ƴŜǿ ǘƻ ǳǎ ŀƭƭ ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǇŀŎƛǘȅ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ŬƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǿŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ 
ƴŜǿ ƛƴƛǝŀǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ ƭƛǎǘŜƴ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ Φ 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjdo8a2_O_WAhXCxRQKHS1YAIMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fexplore%2Fstick-figure-tattoo%2F&psig=AOvVaw2cAjlImQouflY-bmRjA3Wf&ust=1508065584756779
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiL4-jg_O_WAhVDVRQKHblgDloQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F571394271461616547%2F&psig=AOvVaw3qoKdmnyFM3a-z6fF-7Wxz&ust=1508065706674959
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwip48b1_O_WAhWLbhQKHaD9AKUQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparting.com%2Ffree-stick-figure-clip-art-30787%2F&psig=AOvVaw0Tt062ckWyR9ASqNGHaj4X&ust=1508065763993524
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjbx7CC_e_WAhVDxRQKHc_ZBJQQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.topvinylfilms.com%2Fgirl-characters%2Fgirl-stick-figure-sticker-26%2F&psig=AOvVaw0Tt062ckWyR9ASqNGHaj4X&ust
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi0heyN_e_WAhVIvBQKHWy9At8QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.topvinylfilms.com%2Fgirl-characters%2Fgirl-stick-figure-sticker-24%2F&psig=AOvVaw0Tt062ckWyR9ASqNGHaj4X&ust


October 

Mon 16th           Pumpkin Festival (All week) 

Tuesday 17th   Class 3 Family Assembly @ 2pm and 5pm 

Wednesday 18th   Book Look  No.1    3.30pm—4.15 pm 

Thursday 19th   Evening coach outing to West End to see Matilda 

Friday 20th   Entrepreneurial Day Class 1 @ 3.20pm  

Mon 23rd   Half term begins 

November 

Fri 3rd   Class 1 Road Safety walk 

Mon 6th    School photographs 

Thurs 9th   Art/DT theme day to commemorate Poppy Day.  

Fri 10th    Art/DT work on display for parents to see at 3.30pm 

Fri 17th    Children in Need ‘What's your thing?’ is the theme. 

Tu 21st Nov  Class 4 and 5 to The British Library 

Wed 22nd  Flu Immunisation 

Mon 27th   Assessment Week begins for KS1 and KS2 pupils 

Wed 29th   Book Look No.2   3.30pm-4.15pm 

December 

Friday 1st   Data report summary sent home to parents 

Monday 11th  Parent/Teacher Consultations 1.30-5.00pm (by appointment) 

Tuesday 12th  Parent/Teacher Consultations 3.30-7.00pm (by appointment) 

13th/14th /15th Genius Days 

Tuesday 19th  Carol Service at All Saints Church and Christmas Dinner and wear your 

    Christmas Jumper Day 

Wed  20th  Last day of term CLOSE  at 2.00pm (gate open at 1.50pm) 

Date lists are revised monthly and published in the newsletter and on the school website. 

 

 


